From: Rittberger Shannon

Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2014 9:52 AM

To: Mitchell Sharlene

Subject: RE: Egermier Abatement Request

That application for abatement is being brought by the property owner. The reason requested by
the owner is an issue that should have been addressed through the assessment appeal

process.



